
 

 

FUR HARVEST, FUR MANAGEMENT & CONSERVATION COURSE 

 

BY CERTIFIED INSTRUCTORS  

 

To:    ______________________________________________ 

             Applicant 

 

Re: Application for Fur Harvest, Fur Management and Conservation Course 

 

Persons applying for their first trapping licence, or those who have not held a trapping licence in the past five 

years, are required to complete the Fur Harvest, Fur Management and Conservation Course. Following the course, each 

student will be subjected to a written and practical field examination. 
 

 Certified instructors in conjunction with the Ministry of Natural Resources & Forestry and the Ontario Fur 

Managers Federation will be holding the Fur Harvest, Fur Management and Conservation Course.  The course consists of 

40 hours held on weekends over a two-week period.   
 

Course dates are: November 15th, 16th, 17th  &  22nd, 23rd, 24th, 2019.    Full course hours must be taken. 
 

Course location is as follows: 

 

Fri.  Nov. 15th    -  Classroom     6 pm  - 9  pm Oliver Road Community Centre  (Downstairs) 

Sat.  Nov. 16th   -  Classroom      8 am  - 5  pm Oliver Road Community Centre  (Downstairs) 

Sun. Nov. 17th   -  Classroom     8 am  - 12 pm Oliver Road Community Centre  (Downstairs) 

                              Field -Trap Setting   1 pm  -  5 pm     To be Advised 

 

Fri.  Nov. 22nd    -  Classroom    6 pm  - 9  pm Oliver Road Community Centre  (Downstairs) 

Sat.  Nov. 23rd  -  Skinning/pelt handling  8 am  - 5  pm Confederation College - Garage 

Sun. Nov. 24th    - Classroom - Test:  Written/practical 8 am  - 5  pm Oliver Road Community Centre  (Downstairs) 

       

 You should bring a notebook and pen each day, as well as suitable clothing for the outdoor sessions.   Class will 

break at noon.  You may wish to bring a lunch and beverage. 

 

 An application for this course is attached.  Course fee is $250.00 which includes your manual & examination. 

Course is limited and based on first come, first served.   Application and payment of $250.00 must be submitted no later 

than November 5, 2019. 
 

Please submit your application along with payment (cheque or money order) payable to:  

      Patti Gresham   by the above date. 

 

Mail to:  Patti Gresham -      P.O. Box 10705, Thunder Bay, ON   P7B 6V1 
 

 Upon completion of the course, successful applicants will receive a copy of their exam as proof of having 

completed the course to obtain their licence.   Applications for new trapping licences are authorized by the Ministry as 

vacancies occur, and according to set procedures. The successful completion of the Fur Harvest, Fur Management and 

Conservation Course does not guarantee a person a place to trap or a trapping licence.  In order to trap, you must also be 

licenced to hunt. 

 

        We look forward to your participation in this course.  If you have any questions, I can be reached at: 

Tel: (807) 935-2854   or    Email:  pgresham@tbaytel.net 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Patti  

Patti Gresham 


